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Check dhm&ebsne morthmoo#t charmenyjrust.org/

regularly for school and class updates.. 4

Follow us on X @Northmoor HT

Friday 4th October 2024

Ms Beesley’s News

We are seeing lots of boys and girls coming in to school late. This is extremely disruptive

to their learning and also the learning of their peers, resulting in an unsettled start to the school
day. Please can 1 urge all parents to ensure your child(ren) come into school on time and ready to
learn. School opens at 8:30am and all children need to be ready for learning in their classrooms
before the register is taken at 9am. Thank you for your cooperation.

LOST MINUTES =
LOST LEARNING!

minutes late minutes late minutes late minutes late minutes late

Believe, Achieve, Succeed Awards

This week we have been looking out for pupils who demonstrate lI‘es‘pect inand |-
around school. The following children have been chosen /or a/u@'s be)‘ng;espectﬁrl ¥

* x
Ruby— Loya Coral- Ayah ]et— Shezan . : :.

Sapphire- Aaima Garnet- Hamdi Mo Zircon- Samaa
Pearl- Samuel Amethyst - Musa Aquamarine- Divine

Topaz- Ayana Citrine- Nafisa Onyx- Symeon

Word of the Week Reminders...

This week we have been discussing the importance Year 5 and Year 6 pupils must bring
of respect and that respect can be shown to people, | their iPads and chargers into school on
places and things. Monday 7th October so that safety

checks can be carried out.

You can help at home by talking to your child(ren)
about how they show respect in school and at "\\
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Reception =

This week Nursery have been

reading 'The Naughty Bus'. We
have been busy creating buses in
the workshop area using junk
modelling. We have enjoyed

building buses in the outdoor

area and talking about our

journeys to school.

I
In Sapphire class this week we have Years ] /2 & 2
been creating WANTED posters for

the wolf. We have been using 'and'
to make our sentences longer. In
Maths we have been subtracting
using counters to help us. In
Science we began to think about

food chains, and which animals are;

herbivores, omnivores or

carnivores.

This week in Year 3 we have

started a new Roald Dahl text called
The Enormous Crocodile. Why
don’t you ask us all about his
devious disguises? Excitingly, we
have also learned how to use the

column method to solve our

subtraction calculations. What

mathematical magicians we have

been!

This week in Year 5 we went
on an exciting trip to Odsall
hall in relation to our Tudor
topic. We got the opportunity
to re-enact the lifestyle of the
Tudors.

This week we have continued
with the book 'you choose’. We
have been drawing the animal we
would choose as our pet. In
maths we have been ordering

numerals.

I
This week in Pearl and Topaz

class we have been creating
WANTED posters for the wolf.
We have been working at using
‘because’ and ‘and’ in our writing.
In maths year 2 children have
been subtracting on unmarked
number lines and the year 1
children have been subtracting
using part whole models.

This week, Year four are writing
instructions on how to defeat a
gorgon, for English. They used
role play to help with the
sequencing of their instructions.
In Maths, we have been
subtracting numbers using

column method.

This week, Year 6 completed their
balanced argument on whether
children should have been evacuated
to the countryside, during WW2. In
Maths, we have focused on
subtraction. We subtracted large
numbers, decimal numbers and had to

find missing digits in calculations.




